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SUMMER 2018 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!  We trust you and yours are well and enjoying 
summer season thus far! 

Still Hope has been very busy this summer as we are now under construction for a 
new, more accommodating facility.  We are truly grateful for the provision that has made to 
fulfill this dream and not only a dream, but a great necessity.  As you well know, we were 
originally granted an abandoned adobe church along with 2 acres of land for future use.  In 
2015 we modified the church, dividing it in half, which allowed a dorm for the boys and the 
girls.  This was a very small space, but served the purpose.  Due to time and heavy rains we 
knew it was time to invest in a new facility.  The new facility will allow for up to 100 children 
and will have a common area as well.  Our goal is to have this completed by October 2018. 
We plan to be present for a special ribbon cutting ceremony during the annual crusade 
scheduled for November 2018.  

We are enclosing photos of the new construction and will keep you updated as well.  
Please remember us in prayer that the Lord will continue to lead and guide us with his 
mighty power and wisdom.  

May the Lord rich bless you for your prayers and giving! 

Rhonda Smith 
President 
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